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Ordination to the Priesthood
The Archdiocese of Regina is pleased to announce 

the upcoming ordination of  
Arpee Urquico

Friday June 30, 2017 at 7:00 p.m.
Holy Rosary Cathedral

3125 13th Ave.
All are welcome to attend!

The Archdiocese will be holding an Annual Meeting 
Monday, June 26, 2017 at noon in the Diocesan Centre Board 
Room.  Those wishing to attend are to RSVP to Joan Fellinger 
at 306-352-1651 ext. 0 or by e-mail at jfellinger@archregina.
sk.ca  The Diocesan Centre is  located at 445 Broad St. North.

The Archdiocese of Regina Youth Office invites teens and 
young adults to join them at 
Leadership Camp this summer! 
This is a camp for teens who want to grow in their faith, all 
while enjoying time on the beach, night hikes, art, music, an “ 
escape room”, great food and many more adventures!! Those 
students ENTERING grades 10 to first year university are 
invited to join us August 13-16 and those ENTERING grades 
7-9 on  August 17-20.
Registration forms available at most parish offices or by 
contacting Michelle or Braden at  306-352 1651 or at                
ymo@archregina.sk.ca  But don’t wait too long...spaces are 
limited to 35 campers!

The Archdiocese of Regina Lay Formation 
Program - Go Make Disciples!
“There is always hope. This community provides strength and 
a place to share and express where you are at and how you 
are feeling. There is a range of ages and people involved. I 
am a young mom among grandparents and although there is 
this dynamic difference among us, there is compassion and 
understanding.” - Farrah Semegen, Holy Child Parish, Regina.
One weekend a month from October until June Catholics just 
like you are encountering Jesus Christ and his plan of sheer 
goodness while deepening their relationship with his Church. 
Are you ready to answer Christ’s call to know, love and serve 
him more deeply? We are  currently accepting  applications for 
the Fall intake of this three-year program. For more
 information or to register, please contact our Program         
Coordinator, Eric Gurash at 306-325-1651 ext. 211 or email 
him at egurash@archregina.sk.ca

Compassionate Healers Mass
The 11th annual Compassionate Healers Mass is being held 
on Thursday September 14th at 7:00 p.m., Christ the King 
Parish, 3239 Garnet St., Regina. Refreshments to follow.  
Coming together as one community this special invitation is 
extended to: Medical Personnel, Spiritual Care, Volunteers, 
Parish Nurses, Men and Women Religious in Health Care 
Ministry, Ministry of Care Volunteers in Parishes and Health 
Care Facilities and Family Caregivers, Medical & Healthcare 
Students. The Eucharist will re-energize us in our professions 
and in our faith.  Bound by common beliefs, we share in the 
healing ministry of Jesus Christ throughout the diocese.  

Thinking Faith Episode #39: The God Of The 
Shack
The movie the Shack hit theaters mid-Lent 
and with it arose much discussion surrounding 
some of the feminine imagery - for God and the 
Holy Spirit - used in both the film and the book. 

Following on the tails of last week’s ‘Heresy’ episode, this week 
Eric and Brett take a look at the kinds of language and images 
that can be used in reference to God. We regularly call God 
‘Father’, can God be ‘Mother’ too? And what can we say about 
the Holy Spirit? We’re playing the “Is it heresy?” game once 
again on Thinking Faith! 
http://thinkingfaith.libsyn.com/tf39-the-god-of-the-shack
And don’t forget to like, share and comment on our podcast 
Facebook post over at https://www.facebook.com/Archdio-
cese-of-Regina-174067602644767/ for a chance to win copies 
of Brett’s books “How Far Can We Go: A Catholic Guide 
to Dating” (written with our friend Leah Perrault!) and “Can 
Catholics and Evangelicals Agree about Purgatory and the Last 
Judgment?” Contest ends June 30th!

Interest Finder - Missions Trip 2018:
During February Reading Week in 2018, the Archdiocese of 
Regina is looking to take a small group of participants on a  
missions trip to Belize to volunteer at The King’s Children’s 
Home, a non-profit organization that is dedicated to  providing 
residential care for children in difficult circumstances. All 
participants must be 16 years of age or older, and the deadline 
to submit your interest is September 15th. For more
information, or to claim your spot, please contact Michelle 
Braden at  306-352-1651 or by emailing mbraden@archregina.
sk.ca. 

Interest Finder – World Youth Day 2019
From January 20 – 29, 2019, the Archdiocese of Regina is 
looking to take a small group of participants on a pilgrimage to 
World Youth Day in Panama. World Youth Day was established 
by Saint John Paul II, and is the largest regular gathering of 
Catholics in the world. All participants must be 18 years of age 
or older, and the deadline to submit your interest is September 
15th. For more information, or to claim your spot, please 
contact Michelle Braden at 306-352-1651 or by emailing
mbraden@archregina.sk.ca.

Stewardship Bulletin Bit
“Because there is one bread, we who are many are 

one body, for we all partake of the one bread.”
 1 Corinthians 10:17

As disciples of Jesus, we are called to lead holy lives 
and invite others to join us. Living a stewardship 

lifestyle, being grateful and generous with our gifts, 
serves a twofold purpose. One, it helps build God’s 

kingdom here on earth. Two, it is a road map to 
Heaven. Let’s help each other

 get there!
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Upcoming ANARC Events
- Tues June 20th, Wed June 21st: Urban Treaty Days are 
held at The Gathering Place (4001 3rd Ave N.) Both days 
start with a pancake breakfast in the morning followed by 
numerous activities throughout the morning, afternoon and 
evening. An outdoor Round Dance usually takes place the 
first evening, but as of today the organizers weren’t sure 
yet which evening. So if you’re interested in the Round 
Dance call me as the day approaches and I can give you 
more details. 
- Wed June 21st: National Aboriginal Day - the city 
hosts an event in Victoria Park from 10am to 2pm with a 
main stage with Indigenous entertainment, craft booths,             
children’s activities, etc. At 2:30pm Indian Metis Christian 
Fellowship, Circle Project and REACH host numerous 
activities at Grassick Park (4th Ave and Cameron St.). 
This event has always been a wonderful experience!
- Wed June 28th: Our monthly potluck group is having a 
year end BBQ at Candy Cane Park. ANARC will provide 
the hamburgers, hotdogs, buns and condiments; people 
are invited to bring either a salad, veggies, fruit, dessert, 
snacks, or drinks etc. We usually try to pick a couple tables 
near the kids playground. People usually start gathering 
around 5pm, supper around 5:30pm.
I’ve been told about some upcoming Pow Wow’s in July for 
those who may be interested in experiencing this (most of 
these I’m hoping to get to, so we can always car pool and 
go together if you don’t want to go alone or unsure how to 
get there!)
- June 30, July 1, 2: Gordon’s First Nation  
- July 18,19,20:  Kawacatoose First Nation
- July 26,27:  FSIN hosting at Sakimay First Nation
Sr. RéAnne (Aboriginal Non Aboriginal Relations            
Community) 306-540-3686

African Night fundraiser Saturday
June 24 4-9 p.m. St. Cecilia Parish Hall 
Enter a world of African experience:  Taste authentic  
Sudanese cuisine.  Experience a colorful fashion show.  
Hear and move to exhilarating, entertaining music.  
Supper, social, dance and MORE!  Tickets - $25 
Contact Maryanne 306-924-3793

CAMP LEMIEUX VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
We invite you to join us as a kitchen, maintenance, or   
First-Aid volunteer, or to donate food items. If you are      
interested in volunteering or donating food items, please 
call 306-741-1229 or email camp.lemieux@gmail.com

BULLETIN BOARD

Archdiocese of Regina
445 Broad St. North

Regina, SK   S4R 2X8
306-352-1651

www.archregina.sk.ca 

You are invited to share in the 50th Anniversary Celebration 
of Holy Trinity Parish and Holy Trinity CWL
Saturday, September 9, 2017
Holy Trinity Parish
5020 Sherwood Drive, Regina, SK
Mass 5:00 pm celebrated by Archbishop Don Bolen
Socializing 6:15 pm
Supper 7:00 pm
Tickets will be on sale after masses starting May 27th 
Please purchase tickets by June 30th $25 each (adult) / $12 (12 
& under) / (free under 5)  at Holy Trinity office or from Debbie 
Bulych. Email: debbiebulych@gmail.com Phone: 306-545-7654

COMING TO OUR LADY OF PEACE!!!!  
CAT CHAT VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL
Cool Kingdom Party. “Mary leads me closer to Jesus”
Children Ages 4-12 (up to Grade 6)  July 31-August 4. Call the 
Parish Office @ 306 543 5355  to register or pick up registration 
form @ the  Information table or download one from our website. 
www.ourladyofpeaceregina.com

SAVE THE DATE
Mark your parish calendars: The World Day of the Poor—to be 
marked each year on the 33rd Sunday of Ordinary time—will 
be celebrated on Nov. 19 this year and will focus on the Apostle 
John’s call to love “not with words, but with deeds.”

Father’s Day Prayer
“God our father, we give you thanks and praise 
for fathers young and old.
We pray for young fathers, newly embracing 
their vocation; may they find courage and             
perseverance to balance work, family and faith 
in joy and sacrifice.
We pray for our own fathers around the world 
whose children are lost or suffering; may they 
know that the god of compassion walks with 
them in their sorrow.
We pray for men who are not fathers but still 
mentor and guide us with fatherly love and 
advice.
We remember fathers, grandfather, and great 
grandfathers who are no longer with us but who 
live forever in our memory and nourish us with 
their love. Amen” 


